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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

Set Matter 
1. 

Favor Daria  Brooks If the Board had acted upon creating the promised KOA- style parking lots for 
those in RVs who continue to refuse housing and services, they would not 
now be menacing our residential neighborhoods. Our property taxes are 
being squandered while we spend our savings on home security systems and 
hiding indoors. We should send those costs to the County for reimbursement! 

GENEVIEVE M 
Clavreul

This report should be given it’s own meeting so critical issue can occur. 

Yoanna  Acosta

As of: 4/8/2024 8:12:44 AM



The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

Set Matter 
1. 

Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to inquire about the number of Black Americans experiencing 
homelessness in Los Angeles County. As a concerned citizen, I believe it is 
important to address the issue of homelessness in our community, 
particularly for the Black population.

According to recent data from the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority, 
there has been a significant increase in the overall homeless population in 
our county. However, I am specifically interested in understanding the 
number of Black Americans affected by this crisis.

As you are well aware, systemic racism and discrimination have long plagued 
our society, leading to disproportionate levels of poverty and housing 
insecurity among Black individuals and families. I am deeply concerned about 
the impact of these inequalities on the homeless population in our county, 
and I believe it is imperative for us to have a comprehensive understanding of 
the issue in order to effectively address it.

I understand that collecting data on race and ethnicity can be a sensitive 
subject, but I urge the Board of Supervisors to prioritize this information in 
order to better understand the needs of our Black homeless population. By 
identifying and acknowledging this specific demographic, we can develop 
targeted and culturally competent solutions to address their unique 
challenges.

Furthermore, I would also like to request that the Board of Supervisors make 
this data publicly available. Transparency and accountability are crucial in 
addressing social issues, and I believe that sharing this information with the 
public will demonstrate our county's commitment to addressing the issue of 
homelessness.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt and 
thorough response.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

Other Jeff  Haller Take care of this situation

Item Total 5

Grand Total 5

As of: 4/8/2024 8:12:44 AM



Holly Mitchell, do your job and clean up the streets that your taxpayer pay for.. the RV encampments 
must be cleaned up or your job will be in quesƟons as will as a recall will iniƟated 




